
Well done to all of 
reception for their 
hard work this year. 
We wish them the 
best of luck in year 

1.
Have a lovely 

summer break!

This Term we looked at 
traditional tales!

We have looked at 
stories such as Jack and 
the Beanstalk, Goldilocks 
and the Three Bears, The 
Three Little Pigs and The 
Three Billy Goats Gruff.



We made porridge 
just like the three 

bears. 

We have been 
reading some 

traditional tales. 

We have been 
working hard 
on our 
sentence 
writing.



We made a house that we hope 
will not be blown down by the big 

bad wolf!
Look at what i made using lego 

bricks!



We have learnt 
about number 
rods and made 

our own.

We have been 
exploring 

numbers in 
different ways.

We have been 
making 

repeating 
patterns.



We had our 
first sports 
day where 
we did the 
egg and 

spoon race

We were lucky 
enough to have 

a storymaker 
retell our 
favourite 

stories and we 
got to join in!



Click here to watch Suzie 
introduce herself to the children 

as the three little pigs!

We enjoyed 

retelling our favorite stories 

with Suzie the ‘Storymaker’ 

using props, musical 

instruments and singing and 

dancing to the beat 

whilst walking through the 
forest!
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